
Cabinet Member for Highways and Cabinet Office _
Transport Ground Floor

Telephone: 0330 22 22511 County Hall

Fax: (01243) 753522 Chichester

e-mail: pieter.montyn@westsussex.gov.uk West Sussex E ~

www.westsussex.gov.uk P019 1RZ m_E

18 November 2013

Julia Smith
Democratic Services Manager
Worthing & Adur Councils
Town Hall
Chapel Road
Worthing
West Sussex
BN11 1HA

Dear Julia

Re: Notice of Motion -Worthing Borough Council

Thank you for your letter dated 1St November.

We take the provision of cycle routes seriously within the County Council and will
always look to improve and enhance sustainable travel options as and when
resources allow.

In terms of S106 monies specifically available for cycling in Worthing I am aware
that this currently consists of:

• £40k from planning application WB/1495/07 for a cycleway at Northbrook
college (currently held by yourselves)

We understand that this work is currently being programmed by your officers.

Additionally we are expecting to receive S106 payments from planning application
WBJ1121/06 (due to be received shortly by ourselves) for:

• Cycle improvements along Shaftesbury Avenue - £70k
• Cycle improvements along. Sea - Lane - £70k
• Cycle improvements along NCN Route 2 = £21K

The Principal Community Officer for Worthing, Brian. Morgan, attends Worthing Cycle
Forum meetings as invited and will be happy to help to progress these schemes
when the funds become available

Your 'n rely

Pi ter Montyn
abinet Member for Highways and Transport


